RECENT COVID19 UPDATES

Dear Residents: Please read for the most up-to-date information
regarding our golf, tennis and Brassie operations. We will continue to advise
you of changes as they occur.

BRASSIE:

All bars and nightclubs have been ordered to close for the next 30 days effective 5:00 PM
today as a precaution to stop the spread of Coronavirus.

Restaurants are encouraged to provide take out services and delivery. The Brassie Grille will
be open until 5:00 PM today for outdoor dining and drinks maintaining the advised 6 foot
distances, but will convert to take-out orders only for the remainder of today from 5:00 PM until
8:00 PM. We are featuring a Traditional Corned Beef Meal for St Patrick's Day in addition to
several other menu features. Beginning tomorrow, the Brassie will be open 11- 8 and continue
Tuesday - Saturday 11-8 for take-out food only for the next 30 days. Call 321-327-3409 for
take-out orders!!

We are organizing a delivery service for take out meals within the community. Delivery details
to follow. Please be patient with our staff as we implement and adjust to these continuing
changes !

TENNIS:

Aquarina Tennis Club will be open for regular business for our tennis members. The Pro-Shop
will be open regular hours (8-2pm). Tennis lessons will be limited to private/semi-private
lessons only. All drill clinics or team practices will be cancelled for two weeks as we are trying
to limit each court to two people on each side (doubles play is fine). We will notify you of any
additional changes as information becomes available.

Please make sure to continue to wash your hands before and after playing tennis. Using NEW
tennis balls is recommended for each time you play tennis.

The Pro-Shop will not be offering sports drinks or bottled water for the next two weeks. Please
bring your own water coolers. The ice machine and the water fountain are working. There will
be NO TENNIS GUESTS allowed at Aquarina Tennis Club for the next two weeks. Only
Aquarina tennis members (resident or non-resident) are allowed to play tennis between 8am
and 10pm. Please continue to reserve tennis courts online.

We are taking all precautions necessary for our members' safety but we also need your help to
make sure everyone stays safe.

GOLF:
Walking tee times and pull carts will be allowed at any time of the day until further notice.
Single rider carts will be permitted based on demand and availability.

Bunker rakes have been removed from the course so please use your foot to gently even out
sand.

We suggest to leaving flagsticks in place and refrain from the customary end of round
handshakes.
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